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ADDENDUM NUMBER SIX 
 
 

 

April 30, 2020 
 

DEVELOPER FOR B.W. COOPER - PHASE II  
RFQ #20-911-11 
 
THE FOLLOWING ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE IN THE REFERENCED 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1.  In in relation to the “Potential Resources” Section from the RFQ, does the 

PHA have any 901 Admin Fees and/or KDHAP funding that might be available 
as a resource for this project? 

  
A1.   No. The Housing Authority does not have any potential resources available.  
  
Q2. The RFQ references the need for approval by the State Historic Preservation, 

but we are interested in knowing if these   buildings have already been 
positioned as Landmarked buildings for historic purposes? 

  
 A2.   No.  

 

Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) in 
the Office of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m., CST on Thursday, May 21, 
2020.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original Request for 
Qualifications. All addenda must be acknowledged.  

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER SIX 


